

Bendigo East Baseball Club

Newsletter - January 2019

Club Committee Members

www.bendigoeast.baseball.com.au

President – Trent Anglin- 0430 043 028

Club Coach- Kerrin Smith - 0448863474

Vice President - David Ranten- 0413093072

Secretary – Leona Mitchell – 0407 303 468 Email; secretary.bendigoeast@gmail.com

Treasurer – Gay Huggard - 5441 2715 or 0419 137 556 **Web admin** –

2019- Important dates to remember

23rd of January - Bendigo Baseball Association, General Meeting 7.30pm Bendigo Trades Hall in View street.

24th of January – Bendigo East General Meeting, 7pm at the Quarry Hill Hall

26th of January – Australia Day at Lake Weeroona 8.45 am til 2pm.

30th of January- East Juniors training session at Ken Wust Oval Quarry Hill, 5pm to 6pm

6th of February – Senior Preseason training starts 6.30 pm at Ken Wust Oval, Quarry Hill.

6th of February – Junior Summer League begins at Ken Wust Oval Quarry Hill. 5pm for a 5.30pm game time.

26th of February – O Week Market day activities La Trobe University

Bendigo Baseball Association General Meeting

The next BBA general meeting will be Wednesday the 23rd of January at 7.30pm Bendigo Trades Hall, View Street. Thank you to Charlie and Sean who will be our 2 Club representatives to attend the Association meetings during the 2019 season

Bendigo East Club meeting

The next club meeting will be on Thursday the 24th of January at 7pm at the Quarry Hill Hall. All welcome.

East Vice President Vacancy has been filled. Congratulations to David Ranten our new Vice President.

Australia Day at Lake Weeroona on Saturday the 26th of January

Bendigo East Baseball Club will have our Gazebo set up at the Australia Day celebrations at Lake Weeroona from 8.45am until 2pm. This is another great opportunity to promote our club and the game of baseball.

Can you help out?

We are asking for help to give out fliers and assist with minor baseball activities. The club will have cold water available and please wear your East shirt or top.

If you can give 1 or more hours during the day please contact Gay 0419137556 or Trent 0430043028

Australia Day at Lake Weeroona on Friday the 26 th of January							
8.45 am for set up	Gay	Peter					
9.30 am							
10.30 am							
11.30 am							
12.30 pm							
1.30 pm til pack							
up at 2.30pm							

2019 Seniors Pre-season training

Preseason training for senior players will begin on **Wednesday** the 6th of February **from 6.30pm** at Ken Wust Oval and will continue every Wednesday night during February and March until Cricket have completed their season. Training will change over to **Tuesday and Thursday** nights as soon as we have access to Ken Wust Oval

East Juniors training session

All East junior players are asked to come along to a training session on Wednesday the 30th of January at 5pm til 6pm at Ken Wust Oval Quarry Hill.

This will be a great way to get 2019 started before the commencement of the Junior Summer League on the 6th of February.





Training Opportunities for Our club Members

There is grant funding that could be applied for to allow any club members, coaches and umpires to complete a variety of training courses that would benefit individuals and our club.

These include

- Responding to Disclosures of Sexual Assault by Children and Adolescents. This is a full day session that is locally conducted by experts, and would compliment child safe policies.
- Responsible Serving of Alcohol
- First Aide
- Coaching Course
- Umpiring Course

If you would like to complete any of the above training courses Please contact Gay 0419137556 or Leona 0407 303 468

LaTrobe University Bendigo O Week. Bendigo East Baseball Club has booked a site at La Trobe University, Market day activities on Tuesday the 26th of February as part of the O week activities. We provide information to students in the hope to recruit some new players to the club. If you are able to assist between 11.30 am and 2pm on this day please contact Gay 0419137556 or Trent 0430043028.

Defibrillator training

St John of God is conducting training on the use of a defibrillator and there is an opportunity for our club members and other BBA clubs to participate. Please advise if you would like to be part of this training. Time & venue TBA.

Thanks to our sponsors R.V Bendigo Motor Homes.

Bendigo Forklift Hire & Service. Bendigo Forklift sales. Country Forklift Tyres. UFS pharmacies Sponsorship